
From: Cupples, L Adrienne adrienne@bu.edu
Subject: RE: Amish and FHS study approvals

Date: March 20, 2019 at 11:33 AM
To: Daniel Taliun dtaliun@umich.edu, Timothy O'Connor timothydoconnor@gmail.com
Cc: Cathy C. Laurie cclaurie@uw.edu, Stephanie M Gogarten sdmorris@uw.edu

I confirm that Framingham has approved this flagship paper.

Adrienne

Professor of Biostatistics
Senior Investigator, Framingham Heart Study
801 Massachusetts Avenue, CT347
Boston, MA 02118
Phone: 617-358-1277
e-mail: adrienne@bu.edu 

THINK. TEACH. DO.
FOR THE HEALTH OF ALL.

-----Original Message-----
From: Daniel Taliun [mailto:dtaliun@umich.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 9:27 AM
To: Timothy O'Connor <timothydoconnor@gmail.com>; Cupples, L Adrienne <adrienne@bu.edu>
Cc: Cathy C. Laurie <cclaurie@uw.edu>; Stephanie M Gogarten <sdmorris@uw.edu>
Subject: Amish and FHS study approvals

Dear Tim and Adrienne,

Could you please forward to me an email or document confirming Amish and FHS study approvals for our TOPMed flagship manuscript?
I know that these two approvals where verbally confirmed on one of our Thursday calls, but during the TOPMed DCC administrative review I
was asked to upload a document (or email) with confirmation or a note saying that this is in progress.

Best regards,
Daniel
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